
KNECHT becomes MAHLE 
For all commercial vehicle filters!
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From now on, KNECHT filters for commercial  
vehicles will be sold under the MAHLE brand

Our filter range has so far been offered under both the MAHLE 

brand and our sales brand KNECHT. For commercial vehicles 

such as trucks, buses, agricultural vehicles, and construction 

machines, these products will be available exclusively from 

MAHLE going forward.

The commercial vehicle filters from the MAHLE and KNECHT 

brands were already manufactured to the same quality standards, 

just packaged differently. From now on, we will no longer offer the 

identical product under two different brands. If you’ve previously 

bought commercial vehicle filters from our KNECHT sales brand 

and now receive MAHLE filters instead, you can be confident that 

these are identical products. The only difference is the packaging. 

The key facts in three points

	n From now on, our KNECHT sales brand filters for commercial  

vehicles will only be available under the MAHLE brand.

	n Only the packaging is changing—the contents, the quality,  

and the sales naming  remain the same.

	n The change applies to our entire range of commercial vehicle  

filters—from cabin filters and air filters to urea filters and  

air drier cartridges.


